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STATE OF MARYLAND 
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR 

A MESSAGE FROM GOVERNOR MARTIN O’MALLEY 

Dear Friends, 

It is my pleasure to offer my warmest greetings and wish everyone celebrating the Lunar 
New Year the very best of luck for the coming year. 

As we enter into the Year of the Ox, we are thankful for the many contributions of our 
State’s growing Chinese American community.  In our One Maryland, where diversity is 
truly our greatest strength, our success is tied to the strong patchwork of cultures and 
backgrounds that enrich our entire State, as well as our ability to come together as a 
people to fight for our continued progress.  Your commitment to family and community, 
and your dedication to hard work and service are helping to ensure that we will emerge 
from these tough times stronger than ever.   

On behalf of the entire O’Malley-Brown Administration, please accept my very best 
wishes for a happy, healthy, and prosperous Lunar New Year.

Sincerely,

Martin O’Malley 
Governor                                                                                                                                                               




